M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
October 3, 2016
RE:
Approval of Final Project Closeout - BG-5 (revised)

Erpenbeck Elementary Controls Upgrades 
BG# 15-065
The Erpenbeck Elementary Controls Upgrades project has been completed.  This BG-5 is being revised due to a correction of the financial section.
The approval of final project cost by you and the Department of Education will allow project close-out.
I recommend the board approve the BG-5 for this project, as submitted.
Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
